

1340 State Route 9, Lake George NY 12845

Ginelle Jones, Director Phone: 518-761-6580 / Fax: 518-761-6422 Email: healthservices@warrencountyny.gov Website: www.warrencountyny.gov

May 6, 2021

Dear Parents of Covid Vaccine Eligible Students,

Warren County Public Health is looking to partner with our schools to offer Covid vaccination at your school for all those eligible!

Next week, we anticipate Pfizer will receive the approval for use in those 12 years and older. This is wonderful news for our adolescent population! Local pediatricians also share in our excitement as we are finally able to provide protection to those 12 years and older!

There are many benefits to vaccination in addition to protecting family members and friends from Covid-19. Vaccination prevents need for quarantine due to exposure and allows your child to remain in school, participate in sports, and other community events!

Warren County Public Health hopes to receive Pfizer doses next week and to provide clinics at Warren County schools. Your consent is needed for your child to be vaccinated. Attached is a form that can be used to provide your consent. If you would like your child to be vaccinated, the form must be completed, signed, and returned to the school.

Parents are welcome to accompany their child. If you plan to attend the clinic, please indicate on the form and return signed forms to your school the week of 5/10.

If you have vaccine related questions, contact your child's health care provider or Public Health at 518-761-6580.

The county will offer a follow up clinic at your school for the second dose in a similar fashion 3 weeks from the first dose.

We are excited about the opportunity to work with schools to get all eligible students vaccinated. Thank you for your efforts and for making this important decision!!

Ginelle Innes / 1 Belden

Director of Public Health

